
SAVE THE DATES! 
Join the Central Regional Council for two special gatherings. 

 Speaking from Soul to Soul with the Solar Eclipse  

August 19 - 21, 2017 in St. Louis, MO 
Saturday evening, Sunday and Monday 

At this Central Regional retreat, we take The ‘Bridging Project’ into the 
realm of ‘Speaking with the Stars’.  

In the life between death and re-birth the human being is engaged in an 
intimate conversation with the ‘Stars’. We will meet at the Motherhouse 
of the Sisters of Carondolet; together we will prepare for, view and work 
to hold the light during the solar eclipse, visible in the area just after 

1pm on Monday August 21st 2017. Afterward we will gather to process, share & continue the 
conversation, capping off the retreat with a communal meal. 

(Limited space available)  

Festival for the Dead  
November 3 – 5, 2017 in St. Paul, MN 
Friday, Saturday and Sunday 

 

Our Central Regional gathering during the season of All Souls will be a 
continuation and deepening of our Bridging Project: Between Life and 
Death from Soul to Soul. Linda Bergh and Marianne Dietzel will lead 
the events at the spaces of the Minnesota Waldorf School. 

 

Stay tuned for more information regarding registration, fees and schedule. 


